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From: PC LUND, Association Secretary, Th~ D'fC A~~ooiltiM
~

+- To: Ms. Winnie C. W. Cheung, Chief Executive & Registtar,

Hong Kong Society of Accountants

(Fax No. (l)2865-6776)

Subject:

Hong Kong Society of Accountants (HKSA) on
Consultation Paper on

Proposed Implementation of a Small and Medium~Sized Entity Financial R~porting
Framework and Financial Reporting Standard

-

Dear Madam,

Thank you for your consultation letter dated 18th May, 2004.

We would like to let you know that our Association members have not submitted

allY opinion on this subject.,
We appreciate your consulting us and look forward to be in discussion with you over

future subjects.

Yours Sincerely

Pui-Chong LUND
Association Secretary
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...To: Ms. Winnie C. W. Cheung, Chief Executive & Registrar,
Hong Kong Society of Accountants
(Fax No. 'l)2865-6776)

Subject:

Hong Kong Society of Accountan'ts (HKSA) on
Consultation Paper on
L'\SB Discussion Paper

"Preliminary Views on Accounting Standa.rds
for Small and Medium-sized Entities"

Dear Madam,

Thank you for your consultation letter dated 25th June, 2004.

We would like to let you know that our Association members have not commented

on this topic.

We appreciate your consulting us and look forward to be in touch with you on future

occaSIons.

Yours Sincerely

.::::::::;:~I'~~~~:~S~
Pui-Chong LUND

Association Secretary
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